Message

From: Paul Dunkerton [pdunkerton@kctmo.org.uk]

Sent: 22/01/2013 16:55:25

To: alun.dawson@appleyards.co.uk

CC: Peter Maddison [pmaddison@kctmo.org.uk]; Peter Maddison ["/O=KC TMO/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE

GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=Pmaddison"]

Subject: FW: Grenfell Tower, urgent meeting

Attachments: image001.jpg

Alun,

The corresponding emails below have caused some concern.

In light of this our new Director of Assets and Regeneration, Peter Maddison would like to meet with you this Friday at your office for 9.00am to discuss the Grenfell Tower Project in detail.

Can you please confirm availability

Thank you

Regards

Paul Dunkerton, Project Manager, Assets & Regeneration Department

w: www.kctmo.org.uk

a: Network Hub, First Floor 300 Kensal Road, W10 5BE

P Before printing, please think about the environment

From: Sacha Jevans

Sent: 22 January 2013 15:33

To: Paul Dunkerton; 'Maddison Peter'; Judella Fereira

Subject: FW: Grenfell Tower

Hi Paul,

See attached looks like we need an urgent meeting – please can you work with Judella to set this up.

Thanks

Sacha

From: Laura.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk [mailto:Laura.Johnson@rbkc.gov.uk]

Sent: 22 January 2013 15:27

To: Sacha Jevans; pmadison@kctmo.org.uk

Subject: FW: Grenfell Tower

Sacha,

Please see below from Peter Wright, could you pick this up with the Leadbitters and Appleyards as a matter of urgency I am happy to come along to any meeting for my knowledge on both projects, to provide some context to funding decisions and tenant consultation.

Regards Laura

Director of Housing

Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea

Town Hall, Hornton Street, W8 7NX Email:laura.johnson@rbkc.gov.uk Tel:

From: Wright, Peter: CP-Prop Sent: 22 January 2013 13:53 To: Johnson, Laura: HS-Housing

Subject: Grenfell

Laura,

I've just had a meeting with Colin and, while I know it's not really anything to do with me, could I suggest you meet with him, Appleyards and the TMO before the project hits the rocks? There seem to be quite a few issues, in terms of resourcing and pricing the job, which need to be brought out into the open. My concern is that it may affect KALC as there will inevitably be programme and cost interdependencies, no matter how much everyone insists that there won't.

Regards

Project Manager - Capital Projects

Corporate Property Department

Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea

Mob:

Tel: Fax:

Email: peter.wright@rbkc.gov.uk

P Consider the environment and only print if necessary

The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea. This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and delete the material from your computer.
